
 

 

Meeting Details: John & Kathryn Schneider will be hosting our “Holiday Party” on the evening of Sunday, Dec. 

6th. We’ll gather at their at their Mascoutah, IL home at 5pm, and plan to eat at around 6pm. Please join us for food, 

fun, and holiday cheer, as we celebrate this joyful season! 

The Schneiders & the STLVA will be providing soft drinks, coffee, etc... but if you have a preferred beverage, please 

feel free to bring your own. Main dinner items will include beef brisket & chicken wings (from a terrific local 

place), and an assortment of other tasty tidbits. All attending should try to bring a side dish or dessert, as a 

contribution to 

the party. Please RSVP directly to Chris Coles (chris.s.coles@gmail.com), with an idea of what you might bring... to 

help ensure that not everyone opts for potato salad. If practical, please be prepared with the means to take left-overs 

home. 
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Also, try to bring along any fun or interesting videos which you would like to share with the group! 

Date/Time: Sunday, December 6
th
, 2015. 5:00pm through ??? 

Location: 204 Jackson St., Mascoutah, IL 62258 

DIRECTIONS: From downtown St. Louis, take the Poplar St. Bridge, and go EAST on I-64 about 23 miles, past 

the Scott Air Force Base area. Take exit #23 at Mid America Airport and turn RIGHT, which should put you heading 

SOUTH on State Road 4. Go about seven miles and into downtown Mascoutah. Turn RIGHT (East) on State Road 

177 (W. Main St) and go a little over a mile through town. Just past a gas station (1.2 miles) on your left you will 

turn RIGHT onto Grant Drive. Take the first LEFT onto Lincoln Blvd., and the next RIGHT onto Jackson Street. 

The Schneider home is the first house on the right. 

NOTE: If you have any problems finding us, please call John’s home (618-233-1024) or Chris Coles’ cell 

(314-471-1437). We look forward to seeing you on the evening of the 6
th
! 

Cost: There is no cost for paid members (and spouses). Additional guests and non-members are asked to contribute 

$10/each. Please RSVP to 

Chris Coles, to let us know if you plan to attend. Thanks, and happy holidays! 


